

Friday, August 20th, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Due to a family health crisis, Mr. Mark Mundy has resigned from his position as a Secondary math teacher to return to South Korea with his wife and son. The remaining members of the Secondary math team—Mr. Seth Howard, Mr. Craig Tuggy, and Mr. Daniel Fisher—along with Mr. Dylan Meinburg, will teach the classes previously taught by Mr. Mark; students affected by this change have been informed via Google Classroom, as well.

Mr. Mark and his family are in our thoughts and prayers during this difficult and unpredictable time. If you have any concerns regarding this transition, please contact Secondary Principal Mrs. Angi Ektrakul at <a href="mailto:angela.ektrakul@gesthailand.com">angela.ektrakul@gesthailand.com</a> with your questions.

Sincerely, GES Administration









## วันศุกร์ที่ 20 สิงหาคม 2564

เรียน ผู้ปกครองทุกท่าน

เนื่องจากวิกฤตด้านสุขภาพของครอบครัว ครู Mark Mundy ได้ลาออกจากการเป็นครูวิชาคณิตศาสตร์ ระดับมัธยมศึกษา เพื่อกลับประเทศเกาหลีใต้พร้อมกับภรรยาและลูกชาย คณะครูคณิตศาสตร์ในระดับชั้น มัธยมศึกษาจะทำการสอนต่อในคาบเรียนของ ครู Mark Mundy ได้แก่ ครู Seth Howard, ครู Craig Tuggy, และ ครู Daniel Fisher รวมถึง ครู Dylan Meinburg โดยจะมีการแจ้งผ่าน Google Classroom แก่นักเรียนที่ได้รับผลกระทบจากการเปลี่ยนแปลงนี้

ครู Mark และครอบครัวจะอยู่ในคำอธิษฐานของพวกเราตลอดช่วงเวลาที่ยากลำบากนี้ หากท่านผู้ปกครอง มีข้อสงสัยใด ๆ ในเรื่องการปรับเปลี่ยนนี้ สามารถติดต่อคุณ Angi Ektrakul ได้ที่อีเมล angela.ektrakul@gesthailand.com

ขอแสดงความนับถือ

คณะผู้บริหารโรงเรียนสาธิตคริสเตียนวิทยา